03.02.2020 Year 1 & 2 - Multi Skills Festival @ Camelford Primary School

KS1 Multi Skills Festival

Dear Parents and Carers

All of Year 1 and Year 2 have been invited to attend a Multi-Skills Sports Festival at Camelford Primary School on Monday 3rd February 2020. Children from St Breward, St Teath, Tintagel, Delabole and of course Camelford will all be taking part so it promises to be quite the event!

If you would like your child to attend and you are able to arrange transportation to and from Camelford Primary School (1:00pm start, 2:40pm finish), please tick the box below by Monday 27th January. We would like the children collected from Otterham by 12:45pm.

Children will need their PE kit (which can be worn to school that day) and plenty to drink. Miss Parker will be at the end of the walkway in the Leisure Centre car park to greet, supervise and then dismiss the children.

This is a fantastic opportunity for the children and we would like as many children to attend as possible. If you are able to offer transport or are in need of transport for your child, then please let Miss Parker know so that we can help you to arrange something with other Otterham Parents.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Helen Ward

I would lik	e my child	to attend	and can	arrange	transport f	to the	Multi S	3kills
Festival @	Camelfor	d Primary	School of	on Mond	ay 3rd Fel	oruary	2020	

0	Yes
()	No

τ